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PASSAIC VALLEY WATER COMMISSION PUBLISHES 
ANNUAL CONSUMER CONFIDENCE REPORTS 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

(Clifton, N.J. – June 14, 2024) – Passaic Valley Water Commission (PVWC) is pleased to announce the 

release of its Annual Consumer Confidence Reports (CCRs) for the year 2023. The CCRs provide 

information to our valued customers about the quality of the drinking water supplied by PVWC. 

The CCRs contain details about the source of our water, the results of water quality testing, and our 

compliance with state and federal drinking water standards. This information is vital for consumers to 

understand the safety and reliability of their drinking water supply. 

Passaic Valley Water Commission is committed to transparency and ensuring that our customers have 

access to accurate and up-to-date information about their drinking water. We encourage all residents 

and businesses served by PVWC to review the CCRs to learn more about the quality of their water 

supply. 

The CCRs are available in multiple formats for your convenience: 

• Physical copies will be mailed to all customers 

• Electronic copies can be accessed online through our official website at pvwc.com 

"We take great pride in delivering clean drinking water to our customers," said Jim Mueller, Executive 

Director of Passaic Valley Water Commission. "The Annual Consumer Confidence Reports serve as a 

testament to our commitment to transparency and providing safe, reliable drinking water to the 

communities we serve." 

Customers with questions about the CCRs or the quality of their drinking water are encouraged to 

contact Passaic Valley Water Commission's customer service team at 973-340-4300 (option #2) or 

customerservice@pvwc.com.  

For more information about Passaic Valley Water Commission and to access the CCRs, please visit 

pvwc.com. 

### 

 

Passaic Valley Water Commission, recipient of the 2023 Association of Metropolitan Water Agencies 

Gold Award for exceptional utility performance, serves over 800,000 consumers in Bergen, Essex, 

Hudson, Morris and Passaic counties. Please follow us on X (@PVWC), Instagram 

(@passaic_valley_water) and/or Facebook (@thePVWC). 
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